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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

Do not allow clearcutting or road building in the Tongass NF. I urge you to allow the Roadless Rule to remain

intact on the protected areas of the Tongass National Forest.

 

Sincerely,

 

Diane Monico

 

Nehalem, OR 97131
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